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Dear parents / carers 

 

Coronavirus update – school closure to most pupils 

 

Following on from my last update, I’m writing to let you know that we have now been 

instructed to close the school to almost all children after this Friday until further notice. 

 

As advised by the government, we will do all we can to stay open for the children of key 

workers and children with certain needs.  We are waiting for the government to publish more 

information on what this means, therefore please bear with us whilst we await this 

information and if possible, avoid contacting the school at this stage to ask for clarification 

about whether you child may fall into one of the categories. 

 

We will be in touch again as soon as we are sure who this does apply to. 

 

All other children will need to stay at home, so we ask that you do not send your child into 

school from Monday onwards.  Students at home will have work to do which will be provided 

through SMHW. 

 

Please note that this is a national closure, as you may have heard in the news, so while it is 

a challenging situation, we are not alone. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr Jane Tinker 

Headteacher 


